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Daisy Class

Stay and Play

The sign up sheets will be 
available from Monday 11th March 
for our 'Stay and Play' week! You 

are invited to join us in Daisy 
Class straight after drop off on 
Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday 
of the week commencing 25th 
March. Please ask a member of 
the Nursery team for further 

information. 

Home Learning 

See if you can spot numbers or 
shapes around you. It could be 

street signs, door numbers, items 
in shops...anything! Please take 
some photos to share in Daisy 

class or maybe even have a go at 
drawing what you have seen! 

Bounce for Books

Many thanks to all of those who have 
returned your sponsorship forms. The money 

raised goes directly to the school and the 
money will be spent on new books and reading 
resources. The children had so much fun and 

loved bouncing on the bouncy castle! 

World Book Day

We had such fun dressing up in our World 
Book Day costumes and talking all about our 

favourite book characters. We were so 
impressed with all of the fantastic costumes! 

Well done Daisy Class! 

Road Signs

We looked at lots of different 
road signs and talked about what 
they all mean. We knew what lots 

of them meant from spotting 
them around when we drive or 

walk with our grown ups! We even 
made our own signs using craft 
materials. Can you spot any this 

weekend? 

Pancake Day! 

We had so much fun on Tuesday 
exploring Pancake Day. We learnt 

all about why pancake day is 
celebrated and had our own frying 
pans and made our own paper, felt 

and playdough pancakes! At 
snacktime we even got to have 

some yummy pancakes ourselves! 

Books! 

We have read lots of different 
books this week! We have looked at 

front covers and thought about what 
they tell us. We have thought about 
different characters and what their 

voices might sound like. We have 
even had a lots of different 

activities themed to our favourite 
stories to explore too!  


